
Sports Day P3-P7 

MADDEN ROW PLAYING FIELDS 

Thursday 10th June 

 

 

Unfortunately, due to the current restrictions, parents CAN NOT be invited to Sports Day this 

year.  

In an effort to be fair to all pupils we would ask all parents to please adhere to this guidance -

photographs will be posted online for all to see!   

 

 Sports Day -Madden Row Playing Fields - Please ensure sun cream is applied before coming 

to school and based on today’s weather pupils will need a light raincoat. 

 Pupils may wear their own sports clothes. Trainers only -no football boots please. 

 Any child taking a packed lunch will be supervised up at the playing fields for lunch (weather 

permitting).  

 Pupils who are entitled to dinner or wish to take dinner will be escorted down to school and 

will return for afternoon sports. If you have already booked and prepaid for dinner on the 

system but your child is changing to lunch your account will not be charged credited 

automatically. Please ensure your child makes the teacher aware during morning 

registration that they are taking lunch. 

 Pupils should take their own water bottles. 

 A small snack with a ‘cool’ surprise will be provided by the school. 

 

 

 


